
Fiscalini Ranch Preserve is open for people to 
connect with nature, release some anxiety, and 
see beyond their current troubles. It will continue 
to be open while it is safe to do so. 

To improve the chances that the Ranch will 
remain open for recreation, Cambria Community 
Services District and Friends of the Fiscalini Ranch 
Preserve have instituted temporary one-way 
routes on the Bluff and Marine Terrace trails, 
widened the paths, reminded people to keep 
their dogs on leash, and asked for the courtesy of 
safe distancing and respectful passing. 

This week we will be installing new bilingual signs 
on the Bluff and Marine Terrace so it will be easier 
for everyone to follow these rules. As summer 
visitation begins, simplified signs should help new 
visitors enjoy the Ranch safely. These signs were 
supported by a generous grant from The 
California Wellness Foundation.

— Kitty Connolly, Executive Director, FFRP


